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September 2024  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
  Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 
10th, 2024, at 11:30 AM. It will be held at Houligan’s Sports 
Grill, located at 1643 US Highway 1, Ormond Beach FL 32174. 
All brothers and sisters along with their spouses are welcome.  
This will be our first meeting after the summer break.  
 
  As of the “A” meeting that was held on 8/15 there are 
1,180 AJ’s out for 232 days and the furlough program is still 10 
weeks. 
 
 By now you should have received your official IBEW 
Membership cards. It will be a yellow plastic card with  
all of your information on it including initiation date,  
date of retirement and years of service 
 
   2025 is a contract year. I encourage all retirees to write letters 
to Chris Erikson and the negotiating committee with the needs 
of the retiree. If we don’t express our needs we will be 
overlooked. All letters are read! 
 
  I am happy to announce that Paul is recuperating from his 
shoulder surgery and has agreed to stay on as our treasurer. 
 
  I am hopeful that some of snow birds will be joining us this 
month as well as some new members that have reached out to 
me over the summer. 

 
 Dues for 2023/24 are still only $15.00. Anyone who has not 
paid, please see Paul Dietrich at our next meeting or mail your 
dues to the address at the top of this page. The dues year begins 
every September. 
 
  Fraternally yours, 
Michael Manfre  
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